
 
 

Department of Surgery: 
Division of Ophthalmology 

 

The Department of Surgical Services at Quinte Health is seeking a fellowship 
trained glaucoma specialist to join the Division of Ophthalmology providing 

general ophthalmology and subspecialist services to the region. 

 

Quinte Health will have OR time available for the Ophthalmologist that is recruited.  

Full participation in the on-call schedule is a requirement of the position.  

The operating room at Quinte Health is equipped for ophthalmic surgery and is located at 
Trenton Memorial Hospital. In addition, the hospital is also equipped with a YAG/SLT laser, 
retinal pattern scan laser, B-scan ultrasound, and a minor procedure room.  

Eligible applicants will hold Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada certification in 
Ophthalmology and are eligible for full licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Ontario (CPSO).  
  
Quinte Health is a family of four hospitals—Belleville General Hospital, North Hastings 
Hospital, Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital and Trenton Memorial Hospital—that are 
working to “Create Healthier Communities. Together”. 

The team of 2,600 staff and physicians provide care through four emergency departments, 
operating rooms at three hospitals, a rehabilitation day hospital, ambulatory care clinics, and a 
range of diagnostic services. There are more than 335 inpatient beds for acute medical patients, 
intensive care, obstetrics, paediatrics, mental health, complex continuing care, rehabilitation, 
and surgery. In addition, Quinte Health is proud to operate the Quinte Children’s Treatment 
Centre, community mental health programs, and to be a member of the Hastings Prince Edward 
Ontario Health Team. 

The Quinte area is in southeastern Ontario. The area includes some of the most diverse and 
beautiful countryside in Ontario. From the lakes of Bancroft down to the wine country, 
picturesque towns, and Sandbanks beach of Prince Edward County, and through the more 
urban Belleville/Quinte West/Brighton corridor alongside Lake Ontario, almost every lifestyle 



 
 

interest can be found within the communities served by Quinte Health. The region offers low 
cost of living, affordable homes, and excellent schools as well as quality local theatre, shopping 
and restaurants. Belleville and Quinte West are located along the highway 401 corridor, and 
Toronto, Ottawa, Montreal, and Kingston are all easy driving distance. 

 

For more information, please send your CV and cover letter to: 

Martha Farrell, Physician Recruitment and Retention Coordinator 
Quinte Health | mfarrell@quintehealth.ca 

 

mailto:mfarrell@quintehealth.ca

